
Standing Committee on Petitions 

Corrigendum to report 22, 22 February 2021  

 

Petitions and ministerial responses  

 
In the Standing Committee on Petitions’ twenty-second report on petitions and 
ministerial responses, presented 22 February 2021, the second last ministerial 
response listed on page 5. 

 

Change:  

From the Minister for Home Affairs – to a petition requesting an 

exemption from Australia’s travel restrictions for New Zealand 

citizens (EN1860) 

 
 
To: 

From the Minister for Home Affairs – to a petition requesting an 

exemption from Australia’s travel restrictions for New Zealand 

citizens (EN1870) 


